
From: P.F. Clarke <  

Sent: Saturday, February 8, 2025 2:22 PM 

To: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: by-law process 

  

Our Trustees should feel gratified that their efforts have revealed and confirmed that the present 

By-Law  is probably the best that we can expect in an imperfect world; and they should 

accordingly now feel free to rest from further unavailing efforts to improve upon it. 

  

Peter Clarke 

 

Pender island  
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